
  
 

GEORGINA  KYR  OBJECT  Submission ID:  0 

Organisation:  N/A  

Key issues: 
Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues 

Location:  New South Wales 2577 

Attachment:  Attached overleaf 

  Submission date: 11/16/2024 

 
I am sending submissions on behalf of Georgina Kyr and Andrew Kavounis who are neighbours of mine at the 
top of  who have written English difficulties.  DPHI has accepted their submissions in the past.  
.  They just want to be part of the protest against Plasrefine Plastic Waste Recycling Factory and have their 
voices heard 
 

 



 

 

Georgina Kypr 

 

Moss Vale,  

 

SSD-9409987 

Against 

I have authorized Jean McKern to make a submission on my behalf as I do not have good English. 

Here, at the top of Beaconsfield we are all upset at the prospect of having a Plas�c Waste Recycling 
Facility, and all  the pollu�ons that will accompany it,  in our back yard. 

I do not think it is right that the State Poli�cal Party can over-ride our Local Government plans for 
sustainable development in the SHIP.   

Wingecarribee Council, past and present, has supported the residents.  But how can it police the 140 
x 2 employee vehicles which will make Beaconsfield Road their access to and from the factory daily.  
Beaconsfield  is a popular walking, cycling, and horse riding road.  It is currently a “no through road” 
making it safer for users.  Once the North/South Road is built it will atract all the hoons in the 
district as witnessed in Redfields Road industrial development over on the other side of the railway 
line. 

Braddon Road should be kept as part of the buffer zone as promised by Council when Garvan built 
the Mouse House.  Trucks of any kind should not be allowed to use it to enter and leave the factory. 

IT IS NOT THE RIGHT SITE. 

 

Georgina Kypr 

 

 

 




